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Dear Mr. Gent
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Thank you for your request for information which was received on 22 August 2019 I 
have searched our records and some of the information you requested is not held by 
Brent Council.  
 
Your Request
 
I have responded to the questions in bold.
 
1. The total number of Blue Badge holders registered in your borough 
(i) aged 17 and under - 220 
(ii) aged 18 to 64 - 2859 
(iii) aged over 65 - 4564 

2. The number of unique addresses (i.e. including a breakdown by flats, units, or 
apartments) in your borough where: 
(i) only one blue badge is registered - 6665 
(ii) two blue badges are registered - 412 
(iii) three or more blue badges are registered - 30 

3. The number of unique building addresses (i.e. excluding a breakdown by flats, 
units, or apartments) in your borough where: 
(i) only one blue badge is registered - we do not hold records for this information 
(ii) two blue badges are registered - we do not hold records for this information 
(iii) three or more blue badges are registered - we do not hold records for this 
information 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 

Brent Civic Centre 
Engineers Way 
Wembley HA9 0FJ
xxx@xxxxx.xxx.xx

http://www.brent.gov.uk


 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Phone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Sonja Binns
Team Leader


